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Tuesday, 11th September 2018 

Dear Parents/carers, 

On Wednesday 10th October 2018 children in Key Stage 2 are visiting the National 

Memorial Arboretum as part of our work to mark First World War centenary. The 

visit, which will consist of a guided tour and an act of Remembrance, will develop 

children’s understanding of Remembrance, memorials and the impact of conflict.    

 

It is essential that your child is wearing appropriate footwear and clothing for the 

conditions as it is an outdoor venue.  Weather conditions can change rapidly and it can 

get quite muddy and wet in places. There is no indoor space to eat packed lunches 

(let’s hope that it is not raining) and no lunch box storage space. Therefore, your 

child will need a rucksack or bag, which they are comfortable holding during the visit.  

 

We will be travelling by coach, which will be leaving school at approximately 9.15am, 

and we will be back at school for 3.15pm.  If your child needs travel medication, 

please request a medical form in advance from the school office. Medication can 

be sent to school in a labelled envelope. 

The children will need: 

 A packed lunch.  

 Non-fizzy drinks in disposable containers. 

 School uniform and school shoes. 

 Waterproof jacket/coat.  

 

To help us fund this trip we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.80 please. 

This will cover the cost of activities; coach costs have been kindly funded by the 

PTFA.  Cheques made payable to Etwall Primary School.  Please complete the tear off 



 

slip and consent form and return it to school by Friday, 28th September.  If you are 

able to help us on this trip, please indicate this on the slip.   

 

Yours sincerely  

KS2 Class teachers. 

 

 

Key Stage 2 School Trip to National Memorial Arboretum. 

Wednesday, 10th October 2018 

 
Pupils name: _______________________________________ (Please print) 

 

I/We give permission for my/our child to take part in this school trip. 

 

I/We include the voluntary contribution of £4.80 to help fund this  

trip. 

 

 

Signed:_____________________________  (Parent/Carer) 

Please return forms to school by Friday, 28th September 2018 

 


